MAYOR DAVID R. MARTIN



## CITY OF STAMFORD

## **PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION**

888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD P.O. BOX 10152 STAMFORD, CT 08904 - 2152 COMMISSION:
JOSEPH ANDREANA
ALTHEA BROWN
BETH COOPER
LYDA RUIJTER
DAVE WINSTON

CHAIRMAN: JOSEPH ANDREANA

TO:

Board of Representatives, Parks & Recreation Committee

**FROM** 

Joseph Andreana, Chair, Parks & Recreation Commission JA/vno-

DATE:

March 23, 2015

RE:

Fee Increase for Park Permits - Resident and Out of Town Residents

For your information the Parks & Recreation Commission voted to recommend an increase of the Out of Town Resident Beach Pass to \$50 from the current \$20 at their November 19, 2014 meeting. The purpose of this fee increase was to alleviate the crowding at our beach facilities and not as a means of increasing revenue. We also voted to recommend and annual fee for non-residents to \$500 per season for 7 days per week. These recommendations have not been proposed for whatever reason.

Whereas, increasing the \$20 Permit Fee to \$30 for residents and increasing the \$7 senior fee to \$15 is clearly a revenue producing act, please be advised that the Parks & Recreation Commission at their March 18, 2015 meeting voted unanimously against these proposed fee increases.

JA/ma

cc: Ernie Orgera, Director of Operations